
ONGOING/UPCOMING CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITIES
 
MONDAY, MAY 6 THROUGH SUNDAY, MAY 19, 2024
Concrete, Pedestrian, Roadway, and Utility

Ongoing concrete sidewalk, curb ramp, and curb and gutter reconstruction
Ongoing installation of pedestrian pole bases throughout the project corridor
Ongoing underground utility work
Replacement of roadway signage

 
DAYTIME LANE CLOSURES:

At least one northbound and/or southbound lane of SR 817/NW 27 Avenue will be
closed (as needed) at various locations from NW 135 Street to NW 187 Street
between the hours of 9 a.m. and 3:30 p.m., Monday, May 6 through Sunday, May
19, 2024.

NIGHTTIME LANE CLOSURES:
At least one northbound and/or southbound lane of SR 817/NW 27 Avenue will be
closed (as needed) at various locations from NW 135 Street to NW 187 Street,
between the hours of 9 p.m. and 6 a.m., Monday, May 6 through Sunday, May 19,
2024.

 
Please follow all posted signage and note that drivers might experience delays

traveling through the area and should seek alternate routes if possible. This
schedule may change due to bad weather or other unexpected conditions.

 
For more project information, click here or contact FDOT Community Outreach Specialist
Christian Gonzalez at (786) 837-4884 or ChristianS.Gonzalez@dot.state.fl.us. Drivers are
encouraged to log onto www.fl511.com to get real-time traffic and lane closure
information.
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